

## **Family Survey Announcement**

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Jamestown Elementary was chosen to help test new school climate surveys created by the Georgia Department of Education (GaDOE) this year. Each parent or guardian is invited to take the family version to answer questions about the school(s) you have a child or children attending this year. If two or more children attend the same school, please only complete one survey for that school.

The survey measures what you think about how the school engages with families. Responses are kept confidential and only school-level data will be shared with school leaders. Some examples include the total percentage of families who feel welcome at the school or the percentage of family members who believe it is easy to get information about their child's progress.

Pilot survey data will not be published on the GaDOE website this year.

Please help by sharing your honest opinion on this **15-question survey**. To take the survey, please **click this link** <a href="https://survey.gadoe.org/family">https://survey.gadoe.org/family</a>

If you have any questions about the survey, please contact Assistant Principal, Mrs. Iwanski.

Signature of School Official/Title

Jermeka Ford-Principal

Christina Iwanski- Assistant Principal

706-796-4760



**Family Survey**